
 

 

  

 

Last Week At ACC 

11/23-11/29 

 

General Fund: $5812.01 
Operation Christmas Child: $150 

Special Thanksgiving Offering: $1111.25 

Generosity Barrel: $2.01 

LP Youth Unite: $50.00 

 
Visit acclaporte.com/give to give online or 

mail checks to 1601 I Street 

 

Weekly Need $6,886 
 



 

 

 

2024 Congregational Vote 
The nominations for Elders, Deacons, and the proposed budget for 

2025 will be available for you to review until next Sunday Dec 8. 

This year Bob Barnes has been nominated to join the Eldership. Ted 
Phillips, Jerry Blair, and Doug Warner have been Deacons for the 
last 6 years, so they are on the ballot to be reinstated as Deacons 
for another term. Ted’s role is Deacon of Building and Grounds, 

Jerry’s role is Deacon of Multimedia, and Doug’s role is Deacon of 
Hospital Visitation. 

Please take time to review the nominations and budget this week. 
Ballots will be available on Dec 8 and 15 to let us know if you 
support the Elders’ decision for the proposed nominations and 

budget. If you have any questions or concerns, please talk to Ben, 
Taylor, or one of the Elders. It is important to us to hear any 

questions or concerns you might have. 

 
Women’s Christmas Pajama Party 

Please join us Dec. 6th at 6pm. 
This year we have decided to dress in your favorite festive pajamas. 

The women voted best dressed will receive a prize. If you do not 
wish to dress in your pj’s please still join us! Agape will provide pot 

roast for dinner, if you can bring a side or dessert, it would be 
appreciated. Please sign up in the lobby and let us know if you can 

make it. Half sheets available in lobby. 
 

Youth Christmas Party  
5th -12th grade join us on Dec 18th at 6:30pm at 6:30. We will be 

playing games and have pizza, please wear Christmas attire! 
 

Handel’s Messiah Performance 
St. Mary The Immaculate Conception Church is hosting two free 

performances of Handel’s Messiah this year. Performances will be 
December 14 at 7pm, and December 15 at 2pm. 411 W 10th St, 

Michigan City, IN 46360 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Christmas Special Offering - Held in Hope 
This year for our Christmas Special Offering, we are 

supporting the ministry of Held in Hope. Held in Hope is a 
ministry that cares for women who have miscarriages 
early on when there is no medical care available. They 

provide care boxes to the doctors, who then give them to 
women who have lost a baby in those early weeks. To 

learn more, go to heldinhope.org 
 

 

 

 


